
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for Girls 
Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-700 027 

NOTICE  

Notice No. SNGGDCG/152                                                Date: 06/05/2025 

This is for the information of all concerned that the Summer Vacation, 2025 of our college will 
commence from 9th May, 2025 and college will re-open after vacation on 26th June, 2025. All the 
Teaching and Non-teaching staff are compulsorily detained during Summer Vacation up to 
NAAC Peer Team visit.  

 Even semester classes will be continued during vacation. 

 

      Sd/- 

      Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 
      Officer-in-Charge 
                  Sister Nibedita Govt. General  

Degree College for Girls 
 


